
 

 

 

 

 

 

march 

2020 

https://www.facebook.com/Havelock-Lions-Club-1073711632691102/
https://www.facebook.com/Havelock-Lions-Club-1073711632691102/
https://www.facebook.com/Havelock-Lions-Club-1073711632691102/
https://www.facebook.com/Havelock-Lions-Club-1073711632691102/
https://www.facebook.com/Havelock-Lions-Club-1073711632691102/
https://www.facebook.com/Havelock-Lions-Club-1073711632691102/


 

 

MARCH 

 

Saturday 

14th March   Mussel Festival 

    Location: Havelock Domain 

 

Tuesday  

17th March  Lions Dinner meeting, upstairs at the  

    Captains Daughter 

 

Saturday 

21st March-  Muddy Buddy 

    Location: Havelock marina 

 

Saturday 

28th March   Our last outdoor Market until October 

    Location: Town Hall 

 

 

APRIL 

 

Saturday 

18th April  Soldier without guns, documentary 

    Tickets $20, Location: Town Hall 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Subs reminder! 

 

$125 family and $65 individual 

Please pay to treasurer Brian Cameron or into our Admin 

account 03 1355 0761022 00 

 

 

Represent our club! 

 

 

Lions tee-shirts are on offer for $42 with lions logo, order 

yours now from Anne 03 574 2394 



 

 

 

3rd March 2020 

 

Do you know of any person in need who cannot afford 

their own firewood? The Board are looking are looking 

at distributing the firewood which was donated to us by 

the Marlborough District Council from the trees cut 

down at the Cemetery.  

Let Dave Farrant or Deb Healy know of anyone who is 

infirm or unable to afford their own wood.  

 

Our Treasurer Brian reported that he collected $87.80 

over the past two weeks from our book stall at the 

Holiday Park.  

 

The Rai Valley Leo Club is now in full swing. Zone Chair 

Willie Blom inducted two new members last week and 

there are others who were not able to be there. The 

Leos are sponsoring the Kaka breeding programme at 

Nelson’s Natureland and have been busy making toys 

for them. They are also involved in launching the Food 

Pantry which is to be set up at Rai Valley area School.  

 

Our ten-year Outward-Bound sponsorship programme 

comes to an end this year and we are advertising for our 

2020 candidate. The advertisement will shortly appear 

in community papers and the closing date will be 10th 

May. Our preference is for a candidate between 18 and 

26 to attend the 21- day Classic course, but, failing 

that, we will consider sponsorship of the Mind, Body 

and Soul 21-day course (ages between 16 and 18). If you 

know of any young person who would benefit from one 

of these courses, please refer them to Deb Healy. 

 

The Board has again decided to sponsor six primary 

school aged children to attend a week-long Kiwi ranch 

course again this year. The six Principals in the Pelorus 

cluster are invited to nominate children for whom they 

believe the course would assist them in the development 

of team and personal skills. 

 



 

 

 

Continued… 

 

Our sausage sizzle at Bunnings on Waitangi Day raised 

$275 for the Marlborough Child Cancer Foundation. A 

cheque for this amount will be presented to Sue Rose at 

our dinner meeting on 17th March. 

 

Our Club was awarded the contract to provide 

sausages at Bunnings Beginner’s DIY contact on 20th 

February. This netted $300 towards our defibrillator 

account. 

 

The Ladies get-together has been postponed until 

Saturday 16th May. More details at the Dinner meeting.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Buddy up to save lives! 

 

Havelock lions are raising funds to provide our local 

Police with 2 defibrillators that they can carry in their 

cars (one per car) when they are called to incidents in 

the outlying areas of the Marlborough Sounds. 

The police are often the first responders to arrive so 

your donation may help to save lives. 

The page is here: 

 

 

 

Just click the pink donate now to take you to the page 

where you can click the pink button again to donate to 

this great cause! 

 

Remember the pages gets taken down in 23 days – so we 

haven’t got long. 

 

https://givealittle.co.nz/cause/buddy-up-to-help-save-lives


  

 

The LCIF Board of Trustees approved a 2-year strategic partnership between LCIF and Global 

HOPE to cooperate in building long-term capacity in Africa to treat and dramatically improve the 

prognosis for children with cancer and blood disorders in Sub-Saharan Africa. This partnership will 

help strengthen the local healthcare infrastructure to effectively provide the multi-disciplinary care 

that is needed to optimally care for children with cancer and blood disorders. 

The partnership includes three components: 

1. LCIF funding support of US$2 million over 2 years to support Global HOPE infrastructure, 

strengthening projects in Uganda, Malawi, and Botswana. 

2. Engagement of local Lions at the country level in Global HOPE activities within their 

country. 

3. Joint fundraising where financial support is mobilized for the partnership. 

To support this partnership and our growing work to improve outcomes for children with cancer, 

donate to LCIF. 

 

For one night only in havelock! 

 

 

CONVENTION 2020 

THE CAKE COMPETITION. 

Our commitment to the Rai Show might have 

stopped us attending the Convention in Rangiora 

this year but we will be represented in the 202E 

Great Bake-Off competition.  

 Hazel Booth has come up with this superbly 

decorated creation.  

The cakes are related to 50 

years of Lionism in our District. Voting is by way 

of a gold coin donation and judging is 50% based 

on donations and 50% by independent judge. 

Trophies are awarded for the best decorated cake, 

most original concept, most colourful. Proceeds 

go to Child Diabetes.  Good luck, Hazel! 

 



 

 RAI VALLEY LEO CLUB- INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS 2020 

 

  

 

 Rai Valley Leos are making papier mache enrichment activities for the kaka 

breed and release project they are supporting at Natureland in Nelson. 

Willie congratulates Danny 

Roeske on his installation as a 

Director 

 

Zone Chair Willie Blom installs 

Kayla Gardiner as co-Treasurer 

 

Upstairs at the captains daughter 6.30pm onwards 

this months happenings… 

Guest speaker - Steve McKeown 

developments at the marina - an update from port Marlborough 

Greeter:     Nicola Farrant 

Raffle:      Deb Healy 

Invocation:     TBA 

Introducing speaker:   Ian Cameron 

Thanking Speaker:    Siobhan Skinner 

Tail Twister:    Dave Farrant 

Lion Tamer:     Colin Arlidge 

Last Word:     TBA 

 

See you all there for a great night out! 

 


